
 
                                                                                                     6/20/2016 

 
Karl – Many thanks for your time and fantastic spirit that you shared with the 
Cabinet on Friday.    We were all so impressed with how you tied your work into 
our retreat theme.   You were perfectly on point.   Your passion came through 
brilliantly as well as your humor.  We have a lot of work to do in the next two plus 
years and you were right on connecting that to the 4th quarter of the game. 
  
We also appreciate you jumping in and helping with the volunteer project.   There 
will be 100 kids in our community who will benefit from our 45 minutes worth of 
work. 
  
Again, we are very appreciative of your time and your motivational words. 
  
Best, 
Amy Venturi 
  
  

  

Amy Venturi 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
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